Brennan, Kaitlin

From:

Allen, Michael (COB)

Sent:

Tuesday, January 18, 2011 8:26 AM

To:

Brennan, Kaitlin

Subject:

FW: LUDC hearing 1-18-11

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Red

For the web...

----Original Message----

From: Linda Krop [mailto:lkrop@edcnet.org] Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 6:33 PM

To: Allen, Michael (COB) Subject: LUDC hearing 1-18-11

Dear Supervisors:

We just reviewed the Board Memorandum that was posted today regarding the LUDC, and we urge the Board of Supervisors to pursue the "third option"

identified therein. We believe that further negotiations with the Coastal Commission are worthwhile and offer the only opportunity to resolve the remaining issues regarding the

Therefore, we urge you to continue the discussion regarding this important issue. Thank you for your consideration, Linda Krop

Linda Krop, Chief Counsel Environmental Defense Center 906 Garden Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101 Phone (805) 963-1622, x106 Fax (805) 962-3152

www.EnvironmentalDefenseCenter.org

The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for the use of the recipient named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.